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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
evan.patterson@alaska.gov 

September 30, 2025 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 5 
 ITB 26-VSW-UNK-011 
 Unalakleet Water System Replacement Project 
 ITB Due Date: October 9, 2025 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response and required changes: 
 

1. Vendor: For the response to question 3 below [see Amendment 4, question and response # 
3]. The amount of contaminated soil is unknown. How are we supposed to bid an unknown 
quantity. In the past on projects with unknown contaminated soils, we have been able to 
provide unit price for excavating, testing, disposal and backfill for 10CY - 100 CY. For 
bidding purposes should we plan on doing the same for this project. 
 
Department: For bidding purposes assume no contaminated soil will be encountered. See 
amendment 4 response to question # 16 for further information. 

 
Evan Patterson 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 

mailto:evan.patterson@alaska.gov

